
Good afternoon to the Honorable Taxicab Authority Board Members, 
Administrator, the Chief and Staff. 

The ITPEU Local 4873, affiliate OPEIU, represents, Yellow Checker Star Cab Corp. 
Drivers and Henderson’s Taxicab Drivers. 

On behalf of  our  members that we represent, we support the continuation of 
the  previously approved three zone pilot program to December 31, 2020. 

The zones have had a positive impact on the negativity of  long - hauling and the 
drivers feel it is  much more of a level playing field. 

Drivers say there are less complaints, most drivers that we talk to, have received 
no complaints. 

  A driver said a customer told him he loves it, he felt empowered, he asked why? 
The customer said he had been ripped off so many times before, now he knows 
when he gets into a cab, exactly what his rate will be.  

3.  EXTENTION OF PREVIOUSLY APPROVED THREE ZONE PILOT PROGRAM TO DECEMBER 31, 
2020. 

We fully  support Agenda Item three (3) for the continuation of the  previously 
approved three zone pilot program to December 31, 2020. 

Thank you for your time. 

Respectively, 

Theatla “Ruthie” Jones, 

 ITPEU Representative 

Mike Kilgo, ITPEU Representative/Organizer 

4480  W. Hacienda Ave., Suite 110 

Las Vegas, Nevada 89118  

lasvegasitpeu@aol.com 



 

 

 

 

 

 


